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Estimate of Fiscal Impact 
 FY 2016-17 FY 2017-18 
State Expenditure 

General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 
Full-Time Equivalent Position(s) 0.00 0.00

State Revenue 
General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 

Local Expenditure $0 $0 
Local Revenue $0 $0 

 
Fiscal Impact Summary 
This bill is expected to shift local fire service expenditures and property tax revenue from 
Georgetown and Horry Counties to the Murrell’s Inlet-Garden City Fire District. 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

State Expenditure 
N/A 

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure and Local Revenue 
The bill revises the official boundaries of the Murrell’s Inlet-Garden City Fire District in 
Georgetown and Horry Counties to reflect the most recent official map of the area designated as 
document F-43-51-16.  The bill also deletes Section 4-23-15 that designated the official map as 
document F-43-51-15.  The change takes effect for tax year 2016.  The revised map provides 
additional boundary clarifications and increases the land area of the fire district. This bill is 
expected to shift local expenditures and property tax revenue for fire service from the originating 
county to the fire district. Overall, the shift in local property tax revenue will depend upon the 
assessed value of the property and difference in the millage rate between the originating fire 
service provider and the fire district.  
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